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NOTIFICATION OF BULLYING/HARASSMENT COMPLAINT


Click or tap to enter a date.
To the Parent/Guardian of:
Click or tap here to enter text.


Dear Parent/Guardian:

As per the requirements of the Dignity for All Students Act and Questar III BOCES, this letter is being sent to notify you of the outcome of the complaint of alleged bullying/harassment filed against:

	Name: Click or tap here to enter text.
	on: Click or tap here to enter text.



After a thorough investigation, initiated on Click or tap to enter a date., based on the state statute and on the District’s policy, it has been determined that an act of bullying/harassment did not occur.  Therefore, the following actions will be taken:

Click or tap here to enter text.

Remember, all individuals have the right to file a complaint, and it is the responsibility of Questar III BOCES to investigate the allegations.    Also, anyone accused of bullying/harassment should not retaliate in any way against any individual filing a complaint.   It is our sincere hope that this situation has been resolved, and that the educational environment will be improved for all parties involved.

Sincerely, 
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